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2020/2021: 
•  Relatively quiet year due to COVID-19 

•  Completed projects:  Great Missenden Village Noticeboard, John Skrimshire 
memorial bench;  co-funding with GMVA.  

•  Charitable donation:  Chiltern Foodbank. 

•  Our thanks:  to Lyn Williams for acting as Independent Examiner 

Future Funding: 
•  The past:  one of 7 ‘Revite Groups’ set up by Chiltern District Council.   Annual 
revenue grant from CDC (£2k) and able to submit bids to ringfenced CDC Capital 
Grant Scheme. 

•  Direct funding by Buckinghamshire Council under discussion but NOT assured – may 
hit other Revite Groups harder than us. 

•  Missendens Community Board likely to be significant funder – two applications 
submitted. 

•  Strengthening policies to help with applications to CB and others.  


